
THE PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA 

 

For Public Association „MAX Face Posibilul”, 

Ialoveni city 

 

Dear members of the "MAX Makes Possible" association, 

Thank you for the important work you are doing in recent months by providing support to refugees from 

Ukraine after their country was engulfed in war. I appreciate the dedication that you have given your 

resources, time and energy to help these people - mainly women, children and the elderly - who are far from 

home against their will. 

With your generosity, care and openness, you offered the refugees a hospitable and warm stopover in 

Moldova, a safe haven in our country. Thus, we have shown that we are a small country, but with a big 

heart. 

The generosity of Moldovan volunteers has become known and appreciated all over the world. 

The exemplary mobilization and organizational skills shown by you and our citizens during this period give 

me hope. 

I firmly believe that together we can change our country for the better! We can build a free, peaceful and 

prosperous society here, a hospitable and warm place, a corner of paradise where everyone wants to live and 

build their future. 

 

I thank you from the bottom of my heart! 

With appreciation, 

Maia SANDU 

 

 

Chisinau, 2022 


